4-9-2018
To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept my resignation at the end of the 2017-2018 school year. It was a difficult decision
to make and my decision was solely based on what was better for my family. | have enjoyed my
time spent working for this district, and have gained so many things to help better myself as an
educator. | want to thank this amazing staff, supportive administration and school board for all
they have done for me the past six years. | wish the Verndale School District nothing but the
best in the future.

Sincerely,
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Jennifer Blickenstaff



